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Anne Arundel County Department of Inspections and Permits
Adopts 2018 International Codes
Revisions to Article 15 of the Anne Arundel County Code

The Department of Inspections and Permits announces the adoption of
the 2018 international building, electric, fuel gas, mechanical, plumbing
and residential codes.

Bill 60-20 was passed by the County Council and signed by County
Executive Steuart Pittman in September 2020. Adoption of the 2018
international building codes become effective November 2, 2020.

The majority of the code revisions are updates to a new edition of the
International Codes. This will change the current version of the Code
(2015) to the 2018 International Building Code (IBC), International
Residential Code (IRC), International Fuel Gas Code (IFGC), International
Energy Conservation Code (IECC), International Existing Building Code
(IEBC), NFPA 70 National Electric Code (NEC) and adoption of the
International Swimming Pool and Spa Code (ISPSC).

Read Bill 60-20:
https://'www.aacounty.ora/departments/county-council/legislation/bills-and-

resolutions/60-20.

For more information please contact Andrew McCarra at 410-222-7734.
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